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#ArncliffeMatters 
Arncliffe Public School Newsletter Term 2 | Week 8 | 2022 

Assemblies next week (June 24) 
K-2  12pm (Host: K Red) 
3-6  No assembly 
Assemblies are held on Fridays. Parents are allowed to 
attend assemblies. Please use the QR codes at the 
gate when entering and remember to check out! 

Dates for your diary 
Important school dates are posted here. Please note 
them for your own diary. 

June 
Wed 22nd Athletics Carnival 

July 
Fri 1st Last day of Term 2 
Mon 18th School Development Day (no 

students) 
Tue 19th First day of Term 3 for students 
Thu 28th Year 5 2023 Opportunity Class 

Placement Test 

August 
Thu 11th Wakakirri Rehearsal/Performance 

September 
Thu 22nd Primary Proms Festival (Stage 2 

Choir only) 

 
        

  

 
      

 
 

Assembly Awards 
K Blue Dominique G, Steve D 
K Red Kayden L, Jonon M 
K Green Sienna T, Rayan C 
1/2 Blue Zeinab B, Ali J, Bilguun B 
1/2 Green Coco L, Maral M, Jeremy B 
1/2 Orange Rian D, Batkhuslen O, Stan B 
1/2 Red Xandrei A, Jaxon G 
1/2 Purple Ali B, Elise B, Abbas S 
3/4 Blue Mohomad K, Fatima E, Dominic B, Willow M 
3/4 Green Ahmed B, Agar P, Caitlin G, Ray-Hana S, 

Andre G 
3/4 Orange Ali A, Branden H, Rafael C, Amelia N 
3/4 Purple Emily L, Layal E, Ochir-Erdene G 
3/4 Red Audrey W, Jaime C, Emily P, Ujin N 
5/6 Blue Kareem M, Chiara D, Ali H 
5/6 Green Hadi F, Kyah M, Hafez M 
5/6 Orange Husayn C, Finn H, Ali H 
5/6 Red Hana A, Lexi D, Hussein M 

Silver Awards 
EJ E, Eyad N, Archie T, Yusuf T, Erkhes T, Medina M, 
Imogen B, Shaulia R, Undram P 

Gold Awards 
 

Specialist Teacher Awards 
DRAMA: Sabrina G, Mikayla P, Keith T, Felipe V, 
Ruby T, Evren B, Samuel A 
ARABIC: Fadel S, Batoul T, Isaac S, Zahraa M 
RFF:  
EAL/D: Ronald B, Nina C, Timothy F, Ujin B 
LIBRARY:  

Notes issued (via School Bytes) 

School Workbooks & Contribution Overdue 
Workbooks cannot be issued until fees are paid. 
 
Athletics Carnival (Stage 3) Due: Immediately 
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PSSA News and Results 
We would like to remind parents that the bus for PSSA leaves from the 
Segenhoe Gate at 8.30am promptly. Please make sure you bring your child 
to the gate at 8.15am. The playground is unsupervised so they must be 
taken to the PSSA teachers at the bottom court. 
 
Please also note that the office doesn’t open until 8.30am. 
 

Girls Soccer 
• Juniors 8-3 (win) 
• Seniors 5-0 (win) 

 

Boys Soccer A’s 
• Juniors 4-1 (win) 
• Seniors 9-0 (win) 

Girls Netball 
• Juniors 4-2 (win) 
• Seniors 16-8 (loss) 

Boys Soccer B’s 
• Juniors 1-1 (draw) 
• Seniors 3-1 (loss) 
  

 

Pay online before 6pm 
There has been some confusion regarding online payments 
which we hope to clarify. 

If you make a payment before 6pm, we will be notified  
of your payment the following day and it will be processed 
in our system. 

If you make a payment after 6pm, we will not receive notification of the 
payment until 2 days later. 

Therefore, if we send out payment reminders via the App or via School Bytes, 
please ignore this if you paid within the above windows. 

If you plan to leave your payment until the day before it is due, it would be really 
helpful if you could please make the payment before 6pm to ensure your payment 
is processed by the due date and your child will be able to attend the excursion. 

It would also be helpful if you could complete the online permission slip and 
make the payment at the same time. Some families are completing the 
permission slip but not making payment until many days later, and this is causing 
some confusion. 

Thank you for your patience as we are all still navigating the School Bytes system. 
The office is always happy to assist. Please don’t hesitate to call or email for 
help. 

Our P&C need your help 
The annual athletics carnival will be held on Wednesday 22 
June. The P&C have traditionally run a fantastic Sausage Sizzle 
and Cake Stall that the kids absolutely love. They are looking 
for volunteers on the day, plus baked goods donated for the 
cake stall.  

https://signup.com/go/BrUWrsd  

Thanks for helping! 

https://signup.com/go/BrUWrsd
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Typing Tournament Winners 
This term, 1/2 Green students have enjoyed practising their computer skills using 
programs and software such as Kid Pix and Microsoft Word. Students have also 
used Typing Tournament to practise their typing skills and proper finger 
placement on the keyboard. During one of their computer sessions, 1/2 Green 
typed the BILLIONTH (1,000,000,000) word in Typing Tournament! This was such 
an amazing achievement and 1/2 Green have received a trophy for their typing. 

At today’s K-2 Assembly we were delighted to have special guest, Mr Graham 
East, Managing Director of EdAlive to present 1/2 Green with a very special award 
to celebrate their achievement! 

Mr East presented the class with a big trophy and also provided the school with 
free access to it’s other 4 titles: Baggin’ the Dragon Maths, Words Rock, Volcanic 
Panic Reading Success and Maths Invadors. These can be used by students at 
school, but also from home using their school login. 

Thank you very much to Mr East and EdAlive for this exciting prize and well done 
1/2 Green, keep up the typing! 

News from the Library 
It has been lovely seeing the children back in the Library at lunch times, and many 
are taking advantage of it during this colder weather. We were very lucky to 
receive a new lounge/shelving area to make our Library an even happier and more 
comfortable place to chill out!  

1/2 Purple were the first to enjoy the space after their lesson!  

Reminder for 3-6 children to enter the books they are reading into the Premier’s 
Reading Challenge Log online so they can receive a certificate at the end of the 
year. Children log in using their school portal login details.  

For example:   Erin.Smith  Password: 34p 
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School House Excursion 
This week, Stage 1 visited the NSW School House Museum. The children had lots of 
fun as they were able to experience what school was like in the past. They played 
lots of different games from the past and experimented with resources that were 
used such as slate boards, writing with quills, stamps, and many more! How 
exciting! 



  School holiday fun 

Page 5 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Page 4 Page 6 


	Assembly Awards
	Silver Awards
	Gold Awards
	Specialist Teacher Awards
	PSSA News and Results

